
From: Leigh Svendsen <leighs@hsu.net.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 2 July 2019 4:49 PM 
To: Chambers - Lee C <Chambers.Lee.c@fwc.gov.au>; 'james@hacsutas.net.au' 
<james@hacsutas.net.au> 
Cc: Rachel Liebhaber <rachell@hsu.net.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>; 
Chambers - Clancy DP <Chambers.Clancy.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2018/26 SCHCDS Award Proceedings 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Associate 
 
National office has made the application so I will respond in relation to the technicalities of the 
question. 
 
We have already provided copies of the application, Mr Eddington’s statement and the redacted 
statements to the other parties that usually attend these proceedings. I can advise who they were if 
you require.  
 
I do not at this stage know what Mr Eddington’s availability will be, but assume that unless he is 
already listed in another matter he will be available on the date and time proposed – as am I. 
 
In union…/ 
Leigh Svendsen | HSU National 
Industrial & Operations Officer 
Suite 46, Level 1, 255 Drummond Street, Carlton, VIC, 3053 
ABN 68 243 768 561 
p 03 8579 6328 m 0418 538 989 
e leighs@hsu.net.au w www.hsu.net.au 

 
HSU National acknowledges the Traditional Owners and Elders past, present and future across 
Australia. We respectfully acknowledge that our office stands on the lands of the owners and 
continuing custodians of the Melbourne, the Boon Wurrung and Woi Wurrung language groups of 
the greater Kulin Nation. 
 
This message and any attachments are for the intended recipient and may contain confidential or privileged information. 
Only the intended recipients may access, use copy or deliver it. If you have received this email in error, please reply to us 
immediately and delete the email and any attachments. Please be advise immediately if you or your employer do not 
consent to the use of email for messages of this kind. Protecting your personal information is important to us. Our Privacy 
Statement explains how we collect, use, share and hold your personal information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:leighs@hsu.net.au
http://www.hsu.net.au/
https://hsu.net.au/privacy-policy/
https://hsu.net.au/privacy-policy/


From: Chambers - Lee C <Chambers.Lee.c@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 4:41 PM 
To: 'james@hacsutas.net.au' <james@hacsutas.net.au> 
Cc: Leigh Svendsen <leighs@hsu.net.au>; Rachel Liebhaber <rachell@hsu.net.au>; Chambers - Ross J 
<Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Clancy DP <Chambers.Clancy.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2018/26 SCHCDS Award Proceedings 
 
Dear Mr Eddington,  
 
I write in relation to the above matter and refer to the application for a Confidentiality Order made by 
the HSU today.  
 
Commissioner Lee has determined to list the matter for hearing at 9:30am on Tuesday, 9 July 2019. 
A formal Notice of Listing will be issued shortly.  
 
The Commissioner intends to provide your statement, the Form F1 application and the redacted 
witness statements to the parties to this matter for the purposes of the hearing. Please note that the 
material will not be published to the AMOD page of the Fair Work Commission website.  
 
Please advise whether you object to this course of action by 12 noon on 3 July 2019. 

 
Kind regards,  
 
Sarah Martiniello 
Associate to Commissioner Lee 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: 03 8656 4534 
Fax: 03 9655 0401 
chambers.lee.c@fwc.gov.au  
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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